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Mr. 23 rvin R. Peterson, Acting Asst. Director2

Export / Import and International Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Ref.: 1) Import License ISNM 79005

2) Letter, L. E. Hansen to M. R. Peterson, dated
January 28, 1980.

Dear .v_r. Peterson,

As noted in Reference 2, some of the material being imported in accord-
ance with the referenced import license (ISNM 79005) is being temporarily
stored in the Netherlands. In addition, it has just come to my attention
that a portion of the material is also stored at two separate facilities
located in West Germany.

This is to inform you of the modified routing of the material to be imported
under licens * ISNM 79005. The origin and final destination of the material,
however, remain unchanged.

If you have any questions with respect to the above, or if you desire
additional information please contact me on (509) 375-7288.

Sincerely,

h&
.

L. E. Hansen, Senior Specialist
criticality Safety and Physical Security
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